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Bulletin #9 of 2020. August 14, 2020

DISCONTINUANCE OF PRODUCT BULLETIN
SuperFlow® 450 Regulator, SuperFlow® 450 Main Tube Assembly 

and SuperFlow® 450 Conversion Kits are Discontinued

Products Affected: 505-560 SuperFlow® 450 Regulator, 505-561 SuperFlow® 450 Balanced Main Tube 
Assembly, 525-763 450 Regulator for SL 27 Conversion Kit and 525-766 450 Regulator Conversion Kit

Discontinuation of this regulator is based on the fact that our 455 Balanced regulator P/N 505-455 
represents the next stage of improvements and the preferred regulator platform advancing into the 
future.

The SuperFlow® 450 manual and technical support will remain available, however, availability of the 
SuperFlow® 450 and associated parts is limited to stock on hand.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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